
Priority 8 - Delaying and reducing the need for long term care 

and support & Priority 9 - Reducing the number of emergency 

admissions for people with long-term conditions

Lewisham Health and Care Partners (LHCP) share a 
collective vision for a sustainable and accessible 
health and care system in Lewisham by 2020 that 

better supports people to maintain and improve their 
physical and mental wellbeing, to live independently 

and to have access to high quality care when they 
need it 
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Performance

In 2016/17 non-
elective admissions 
were 4.6% below 
plan for the year 

In 2016/17, 92.8% of 
people remained at 
home 91 days post 

discharge 

The number of people 
feeling supported with their 

long term condition has 
increased from 59.1% in 

2014/15 to 60.1% in 
2015/16 and we are on 

track to meet the target set 
for 2016/17

The rate of admissions into 
residential care homes 
reduced significantly in 
2016/17 but remained 

slightly above plan

The rate of admissions 
into residential care 

homes reduced 
significantly in 2016/17 
but remained slightly 
above plan at 698 per 

100,000 population 

Significant improvement 
was made throughout 
2016/17 on Delayed 

transfer of care


